Community Medical Care, Inc.
204 N. Race Street
Glasgow, KY 42141
270-659-0229

09/03/2020
Dear Supporter,

We have gathered as a community and friends celebrating you giving over the past 18
years. Due to our current circumstance with covid19, the board felt it best to post-pone this
year’s recognition ceremony until 2021.

We have included a program that highlights our award recipients for 2020. Thank you
for your support and commitment over the years. We can’t wait to celebrate your generosity
in person in September 2021!

On behalf of Community Medical Care, thank you for your continued support. With
your help we will continue to make sure our low-income senior citizen’s medical needs are
being met, even in these uncertain times.

130 _seniors were helped with needed prescriptions in 2019, _8 seniors received
hearing aids & __6__ received much needed dentures!
One way to be together, without being together, is to take part in our 5K fundraiser
virtually this year. The 10" annual Extreme Fitness Virtual “Run for Health” 5K Walk/Run is
on Saturday, September 19th anywhere you choose!

Register now at www.extremeky.com and walk/Run at your convenience. Registration is
$20.00 & you can have your t-shirt shipped or picked-up. To be guaranteed a shirt you must
register by September 9.

If you have any questions, please call me at 270-659-0229.
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Tina Combs - CMC Coordinator Dr. Mody - Executive Member & Advisor



